
memo 
Date:​​ May 15, 2025 

 
To: Members of the Board of Education 

 
From: Patrick Broncato, Superintendent Woodridge School District 68 
  
Subject: Deputy Superintendent Stipend Position  

  
Attached for your review is a job description for the position of Deputy Superintendent. I 
am requesting the Board add this stipend position in the case there is an instance where 
I am unable to attend to my duties for a length of time or am unavailable to make 
decisions. In that case, the Deputy Superintendent would be available to act in my 
absence. This is also an opportunity for a person to learn the position of Superintendent 
for training purposes. It is a stipend position being offered at $5,000 per year when it is 
implemented. 
 
Administration recommends the adoption of the position of Deputy Superintendent. 
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